
FC86. TOWN CENTRE REGENERATION UPDATE

In terms of the Council’s Scheme of Delegation, this item had been called into Council
by Councillors J Constable, Hughes, McNally and Oliver.

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Extract of Minute of Meeting of the Economic
Development Committee held on  2 December 2008; and (b) Report by the Director of
Community Services submitted to the said meeting outlining progress in the various
toen centre regeneration projects.

Councillor C Martin, seconded by Councillor Lemetti, moved the recommendations in
the Report.

By way of an amendment Councillor Oliver, seconded by Councillor McNally, moved
the following:-

“Councillors should encourage no disparity of Town Centre Development Groups to
ensure public participation. All community groups will have the opportunity to attend
local Town Centre Development Groups if they express a desire to do so”.

On a division 16 Members voted for the Motion and 13 for the Amendment.

Accordingly, NOTED the progress of the Town Centre Regeneration Strategy.


